
From: Teresa Hayward 

Sent: April 8, 2021 11:04 AM 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Extend the trail 

 

As a long time Tecumseh resident, I want wanted to show my support for the extension 
of the trail along riverside drive. 

We do a lot of biking and walking in Tecumseh and this multi use trail is desperately 
needed!! 

My youngest son fell off his bike a few years ago (along that stretch of road) and went 
right into traffic, on  the road because there is no safe shoulder for cyclers. 

 

Teresa Hayward 

Amanda court 

Tecumseh, ON 


	Subject: Extend the trail

